
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
June 28, 2019 
 
 
Dear Pipe Band Member: 
 
 

“Salute to Veterans & Military Valour” 
BC Lions Half Time Show 

Saturday November 2 
 
 
With great respect, we request the participation of the Band at the annual “Salute to Veterans & 
Military Valour”.   
 
The “Salute” is a poignant honour for our men and women in uniform, past and present. To have 
30,000 adoring fans, standing, applauding and acknowledging the sacrifice and valour of our 
Canadian military, is something to behold. 
 
The participation of the Band is well acclaimed and we appreciate your ongoing support. We look 
forward to your comments regarding the 2019 “Salute” and the possibility of the band’s continued 
involvement. 
 
We respectfully request that you contact Bryan Lutz at Command for further correspondence and 
details. bryan.lutz@legionbcyukon.ca  
 
In Comradeship,   
 

 
 
Glenn Hodge 
President – BC/Yukon Command 
 
 

BC/Yukon Command 

#101 – 17618 58 Avenue 
Surrey, BC V3S 1L3 
Tel: (604) 575-8840 
Fax: (604) 575-8820 
info@legionbcyukon.ca 
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